
OFFICIAL NOTICE
PENN HILLS BOARD OF

SCHOOL DIRECTORS
The Penn Hills Board of School
Directors  has  scheduled  a
special public voting meeting
for Wednesday, May 15, 2024,
immediately  following  the
Finance  Committee  meeting
at 6:00 PM. The meeting will
be held in the Linton Middle
School  Cafeteria,  260  Aster
Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15235,
for general business purposes,
where the public may attend.

Colleen Szymansky
Board Secretary


